
PLANNING MEETING 

ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

MARCH 16, 2020 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on March 16, 2020 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland City Hall 

Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. 

Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk/Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City 

Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Fire Chief Brett Thompson, Maintenance Supervisor 

Lester Robinson, Librarian Tina Nolen, Senior Center Director Jeanette Johnson, Assistant Police Chief D. Chase Jordan, 

Fireman/Water Department Maintenance Josh Nelson (17:51), Library Aide Bethany Owens (17:59), Sherry Poe and 

Karen Triplett with Cheaha Regional Library, Luella Craig, and Keifver Smith with the Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Items discussed included a response plan of action for COVID-19, regular meeting agenda additions, safety 

concerns and ALDOT’s response to Highway 77S, and issues with Gaither Cline Road.  

 

 There was not business conducted at this meeting.  
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